
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           July 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

Hot School Meals 

The Farm Kitchen is delighted to be supplying freshly prepared hot meals to the children at Castor 

CofE Primary School for the forthcoming academic year. 

If you would like to create an account to order meals for your child/ren, please go to 

www.hotschoolmeals.com where you will be able to register a new account. 

Our menus are available to order on a termly basis.  On the webpage you will be able to choose 

from the week’s menu and pay for your child/ren’s school meals.  The order deadline is 3.00pm on 

the preceding Tuesday for the following week. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

enquiries@thefarmkitchen.com. 

We look forward to supplying meals to your child. 

Yours sincerely 

The Farm Kitchen 
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